August 13, 2014

Fred Behrens Senior Administrative Officer Hamlet of Aklavik P.O. Box 88 Aklavik, NT X0E 0A0

Dear Mr. Behrens:

Re: N3L3-0570 Hamlet of Aklavik Municipal Water Licence - Application to Renew Licence

On behalf of the Inuvialuit Water Board, I would like to remind you that your current Municipal Licence N3L3-0570 is due to expire November 20, 2014. The Board would appreciate receiving, an application to renew your licence.

As part of the municipal water licensing renewal process, the Inuvialuit Water Board members would like to tour your existing facilities licensed through the water licence, specifically the Aklavik Municipal Dump and Municipal Sewage Lagoon. The Inuvialuit Water Board would like to coordinate a tour prior to freeze up, preferably late August or early September 2014.

If you have any questions with regard to this letter, please contact me at 867-678-8609.

Sincerely,

Mardy Semmler **Executive Director**

Semmler

www.nwtwb.com